
Management Committee Meeting 
Wednesday 11th January 2023 

 
Fixtures: The League have booked five Tournament dates for each Division. This will 
allow each team to play home away and home over the five dates. Cup games will 
be played after the league games in a round robin format for those teams that wish 
to enter. 
 
Venues: Chelmsford for the 50s. We have asked if we can use Billericay on a 
Saturday in June or July for 50s Cup tournaments. Billericay Town for 60s and 65s and 
possibley Heybridge Swifts for the 70s 
 
Trophies: We will need four Cups and two shields this season. Both Gary and myself 
will try to find sponsors. If anyone knows of a company that would like to sponsor a  
trophy would they please let the league Secretary know. 
 
Representative football: The teams are training regularly but are now in need of                  
Competitions. Between Gary and myself we are looking to set up a number of                  
tournaments for them to play in.  
 
Season 2023: Each division will have a maximum of eight teams except the 70s. At the                  
moment we have nine tams at that age group. 
 
Rule Amendments: A special thank you to Damian, Peter and Bill for giving up their time to                  
help update our Rules. A copy of the finalised version will be sent out to every Club as well 
as being updated on the App. 
 
Presentation: The League will purchase a table Cover with the League logo on as well as                   
advertising banners for League and Cup Games. 
 
Finances: Although fees have increased this Season it is now hoped that the League will be                  
able to provide hospitality at Billericay. Unfortunately, we will not be able to supply                  
hospitality at Chelmsford. This is why we are hoping to play the 50s Cup games at Billericay. 
 
Monthly News Letter: It is hoped that we will be able to produce a news letter every month.                
If Clubs wish to put articles into the newsletter, can they please forward their request onto 
the League Secretary. 
 
Code of Conduct: Over the past season a number of problems have occurred on the field of 
play. The following problems were spoken about at our meeting. Descent being one of the 
things that came up as well as arguing between team mates, the lack of encouragement. 
Descent toward match officials. After much discussion it was decided that a code of conduct 
be generated for all members of Our League. A copy of the Code will be put on the App as 
well as the website. Can you please all make sure that your club members all get a copy. At 
the Referees meeting we will be going through the Code and what we expect the Match 
Officials to do with regards to the above. 



 
A.O.B 
 
Web site: At the moment we have to rely on one person updating the website. As a 
committee we have decided to change web providers so that all of the committee can input 
articles on themselves.  
 
There being no further business the meeting closed at 9.05 


